
 

 

PROPOSED NEW SCHOOL 
 

PLANNING APPLICATION 20/00008/OUT 
 
A planning application has been submitted for a new primary school within the Parish 
(Mitton Bank).  The Planning Statement submitted on behalf of the applicants BDW 
Trading Ltd (Barrat Developments), Mactaggart and Mickel, The North Tewkesbury Land 
Consortium and Stewart Pearman, the developers and land owners, refers to. 
 

“The proposed facilities are to address the primary education needs of the 
residents from the residential application. The school application site includes an 
area of safeguarded land to the north for future expansion to accommodate the 
increase in pupils as a result of the proposed allocation for 1,000 homes.”   
[paragraph 3.2.1] 

 
As a Parish Council we have consistently consulted with you, to seek your views on any 
proposed large scale development within the Parish.  This has recently included two 
proposals for development on the same development site.  
 

• 500 homes submitted by the same developers 18/000771/OUT, and more 
recently, 

• the South Worcestershire Development Plan (SWDP) which proposes a further 
500 homes on this site which would make a total of 1000 new homes. 

 
The Parish Council once again seek your views on this proposed development. So the 
Parish Council are convening an extraordinary Parish Council Meeting in Bredon Village 
Hall at 7.15pm on Wednesday 22 January 2020.  You are invited to attend this meeting 
to express your views on this application, ahead of the Parish Council debating & 
formalising its decision on the response it will be submitting to this planning application.   
 
A summary of the Parish Councils draft response will be published on the Parish 
Council’s website (www.bredonpc.org.uk), on Friday 24 January 2020.  So as to meet 
the consultation response deadline published of 28 January 2020. 
 
The Parish council urges you to submit your own comments on this application through 
Wychavon District Council’s Planning Portal, and selecting “Make comments on this 
application”, the address and link for the relevant page is provided to assist you, 
https://plan.wychavon.gov.uk/plandisp.aspx?recno=101794 


